Susie Catherine Holley

1896-1981
in memoriam

For five years Dr. Susie C. Holley
served as a member of the Broward Coun-
ty Historical Commission, one of the many
civic, religious, cultural and educational
organizations to which she devoted a life-
time of untiring service. The City of
Fort Lauderdale officially selected her in
1979 as its "Citizen of the Year" and Flor-
ida Memorial College partially owes its ex-
istence to her support. For many years
Dr. Holley also held the presidency of the
General Convention of Baptist Women.
Certainly, the historic domain of Broward
County has been enriched by Dr. Holley's
contributions to the preservation and pro-
motion of its culture and heritage. While
we are saddened by her death, we are
grateful that we knew her.
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